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Cumberland Infirmary 
Newtown Road 

Carlisle 
Cumbria 

CA2 7HY 
Our Ref:  FOI/002983 
 

 
Direct Tel:  (01228) 608913 

Email: foi.requests@ncuh.nhs.uk 
 
Date:  15/01/2016 

 
 
 

 
Ruth Atkinson 
E: request-310575-d9427043@whatdotheyknow.com 
E: request-310576-b33ab8d7@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
 
Dear Ms Atkinson 
 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION – FOI/002983 
 
I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your request, received in this department on 
13th January 2016 regarding: 
 
I would like to know about charges made in accordance with the Immigration Act 
2014 within your trust during the period from the 1st of January 2015 until the 1st of 
January 2016. 

1. The amount invoiced for overseas visitors’ care during that period. Of this, I 
would like to know, if possible, the amount  invoiced to a UK address. 
 

2. The amount of money that was recouped by the overseas visitor management 
team during the same period. 

 
I would like to know about the financing of the overseas visitor management team at 
your trust during the period from the 1st of January 2015 until the 1st of January 
2016.  

3. Please provide a close estimate of the cost of the overseas team during that 
period. This cost could include salaries, but also overheads including facilities 
and equipment used. 

 
Your request is being processed in accordance with the requirements of either the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000, The Data Protection Act 1998 or the 
Environmental Information Regulations 2004 or a combination of all three. 
 
The time period for responding to your request is as follows:  
 

 20 working days for Freedom of Information 

 40 days under Data Protection 

 20 working days for Environmental Information Regulations 
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All these time periods commence at the receipt date of your request that means you 
will receive a response to your request no later than 10th February 2016. 
 
You should also be aware your request maybe subject to the various exemptions that 
are included in these statutes. 
 
We will contact you again on completing the processing of your request.  If you wish 
to discuss any of the above, please contact me directly. 
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

  
Dave Tomlinson  
INTERIM EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF FINANCE 
 
 
Please note that the Trust publishes responses to Freedom of Information requests 
on its website at this link, which you may find a useful resource:  
http://www.ncuh.nhs.uk/about-us/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/index.aspx 
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